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CLUB MEMBERS: Pay tribute to your mom this Mother’s Day… 
with a photo and message of lifelong love, published in Alive!

Mom, I want to thank you for always

being there for me when I most needed

you. You’re not only my mother, but my

best friend as well. I thank you for all the

wonderful moments we have shared. I

love you very much, and God bless you.

– Love you always,

Johana Orantez

Mother, I want to take this opportu-nity to thank you for being so wonderfuland supportive. I love you and appreci-ate all you do. Wishing you a HappyMother’s Day!

Mom, you told me what you thought, but you

let me think for myself. You told me what you saw,

but you let me look for myself. You told me where

you have been, but you encouraged me to go fur-

ther. Now I look back and say, thank you, Mom, for

teaching me to be a mother.

Pay Tribute to 
Your Mom!

In our May issue, we’ll print a photo of you and your mom (or just your
mom) … and a two or three sentence message of Happy Mother’s Day
from you. Photos can be either print or digital. Send it in now!

Moms love tributes.
It’s the least you can do, 
after all she has done 

for you!

¥ Send in a print or digital photo of you and your mom (or just your mom).
Send high resolution digital photos to talkback@cityemployeesclub.com.
Send print photos (or drop them off in person) to the 
Club Store at 120 West 2nd Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012

¥ Include a message of Happy Mother’s Day 
(up to three sentences).

¥ Deadline: April 15. ®

Newsbrief
LAPD OFFICER 

DIES IN AFGHANISTAN: 
Just in at press time, LAPD Officer R.J.

Cottle, who was killed during military deploy-
ment in Afghanistan.

From a press release from the LAPD: “It is
with great sadness that we report the death of a
respected and valued member of the Los
Angeles Police Department (LAPD), who was
killed during combat operations in Afghanistan
while serving in support of the Global War on
Terrorism.

“The LAPD has learned through family con-
tacts of the death of 45-year-old Sgt. Major
Robert J. Cottle, United States Marine Corps
(USMC). In the near future, the Department of
Defense and the USMC will formally release his
name and the circumstances related to his death
in accordance with military protocols. Cottle
had been deployed on active duty since August
2009. He served with the Fourth LAR
Battalion, Headquarters Company, Fourth
Marine Division, Camp Pendleton, California.

“Cottle was appointed to the LAPD on
Sept. 10, 1990. He had been assigned to
Metropolitan Division since February 1996,
and his most recent assignment was in ‘D’ Team,
Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT), as a
Police Officer III+I. 

“’This deeply sad-
dens me, especially
since I’ve known RJ
for over 20 years,”
said LAPD Chief
Charlie Beck. ‘He is a
fine man and a great
example of the best
LAPD has to offer.
He will be missed.’

“Whether Cottle
was serving the peo-
ple of Los Angeles or

serving the people of the United States, he did
so with honor, integrity and commitment. His
death will leave a void in the hearts of all who
knew and loved him, and his contributions to
the Department will be greatly missed.

“We ask that community members keep Officer
Cottle’s family members, friends and his extended
LAPD family in their thoughts and prayers.”

LAPD Officer R.J. Cottle.
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